
VBCRC’s WEEKLy UPDATE
For the week of February 19

Operations
• VBCRC crews are focusing on 
patching potholes county-wide this 
week.

• Miscellaneous brush trimming 
around guardrails and bridge decks 
begins this week. This is a 
county-wide moving operation, 
please drive with caution in these 
areas. 

• Boom mowing will continue on the 
local and primary road systems. 

• Crews are fixing washouts in 
Geneva, Pine Grove, and Hamilton 
Townships.

• Stump removals continue on 
CR 215 between 44th Avenue and 
48th Avenue in Arlington Township 
in preparation of a safety project to 
occur in 2024. 

NOTE: ALL operations are dependent on current weather conditions, equipment  availability, and staffing 
and are subject to change. For detailed information  regarding daily operations, please contact our office.

Engineering

Miscellaneous

• Progress on CR 689 between 8th 
Avenue and CR 388 in South Haven 
Township will continue as weather 
allows with utility contractors 
moving lines and contractors 
installing guardrails.

• VBCRC Engineers are preparing 
estimates and bid packets for 2024 
projects. Bid opportunites can be 
found at vbcrc.org/bids 

• Road Tour Season has begun! 
Townships who would like to have a 
meeting and/or a tour with Road 
Commission staff regarding 2024 
special maintenance and projects, 
please contact Alyssa McAndrew at 
alyssamcandrew@vbcrc.org or 
269-674-8011 ext. 249.


